
Statement for Quebec Candidates 

Regarding: French language laws and Pearson VUE Test Centers in Quebec. 

Recent legislation in Quebec Canada requires that all exams offered in English, 

also be offered in French. Due to this requirement, ARRT exams and Structured 

Self-Assessment (SSA) will not be available at any testing center in Quebec, 

effective December 1st, 2023. Online proctoring for SSA will not be available for 

Quebec residents since the same legislation applies.   

Candidates residing in Quebec may find testing locations in other provinces by 

visiting PearsonVUE.com (24/7), or by calling call Pearson VUE’s Customer 

Service Center toll-free at 800-632-9055 Monday–Friday, 7:00 a.m.–7:00 p.m. CST 

(Closed on local holidays) 

Those needing to take a Structured Self-Assessment (SSA) have two options: 

1. Contact Pearson VUE to find a test center outside of Quebec. 

2. To arrange acceptance of the maximum CQR prescription, use the link to 

download the Maximum CQR Prescription Acceptance form. Or use your 

online ARRT account to contact us using Message Center. Choose the 

option for CQR.  

If you have questions, call us at 651.687.0048 or toll-free at 877.560.ARRT (2778) 

and select the option for CQR. 

 

https://wsr.pearsonvue.com/testtaker/find/testcenter/AMERICANREGISTR
https://assets-us-01.kc-usercontent.com/406ac8c6-58e8-00b3-e3c1-0c312965deb2/06109279-dc87-4056-ad6d-a5c339c6b922/maximum-cqr-prescription-acceptance-form.pdf

